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Development Control Planning Services Our ref: LAG 06/NP
London Borough of Camden Your ref; 2006/4977/P
Town Hall
Argyle Street Telephone 020 7973 3732
London Fax 020 7973 3792
WC1H 8ND
21 November 2006

For the attention of. Bethany Arbery
Dear Sir
RE: 14A Redington Road, NW3

No Archaeological Requirement

Thank you for consulting GLAAS as archaeological advisors to the London Borough
of Lambeth on the above application for redevelopment.

Although the site lies within an Archaeological Priority Area, | am satisfied that the
proposals would be unlikely to have a significant impact upon the archaeological
heritage. Consequently | would not advise that any archaeological condition should
be attached to Planning Approval if it is granted.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need further information. This
response relates solely to archaeological issues.

Yours sincerely,

Dhane Walls
Archaeology Advisor
Greater London Archaeology Advisory Service, London Region

cc: Webb Architects Ltd Agent
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